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I truly believe it is unfair to the reired community, to have such a high rent increase, 

on most of the tenants  who live on a set income. On top of the fact, that many of us, 

do pay taxes. If  rent increases go beyond  our tight living budget, we will not be able 

to afford  our medication,and basic food requirements.  It is our main concern, to set 

a cap on rent increases, that we, the reired community,  have paid for all our lives.  


